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AGM 2023 
Invites have been issued for this year’s AGM; please 
respond to louise.weir@glasgow.gov.uk by COB 5th 
June 2023 if you want to attend. 
 
FAQs for Employers: Backdated pay awards  
The LGA have released an FAQ for employers to assist 
when paying a backdated pay award. You can view this 
on the Employers section of our website here. 
 
LGA Bulletin 238 
The LGPC have published bulletin238. Points of 
interest within the bulletin include: 

• Annual Allowance factsheet 
• Scottish SAB February 2023 meeting  
• SPPA letter regarding 2023 valuation  

 
Scottish SAB May 2023 Meeting 
Agenda and papers for the May meeting of the Scottish 
SAB are available here: https://lgpsab.scot/papers-
10th-may/ 
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